
  

  
 
FEBRUARY 2022 

REMINDERS  

All Preschool 
Classrooms will 
be closed Monday 

February 21, 2022 for:  
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences  
  
 Several times a year teachers conduct parent 
conferences. Very soon your classroom 
teacher will contact you to schedule a 20–30-
minute conference. You have the choice of a 
phone call or in-person meeting. This is an 
important opportunity to discuss your child's 
growth and development. You will also review 
the progress being made on specific school 
readiness goals. Use your conference time to 
ask questions and to collaborate with the 
teacher on how to reach shared expectations. 

 
Health & Safety-  
 
Thank you to 
Southmoor Pediatric 
Dentistry for the 
goody bags to promote 
the importance of 
good Dental Hygiene  
 
https://view.vzaar.com/23273317/download 
 
https://view.vzaar.com/23273321/download 
 
 

A Program of Ability Connection Colorado 

Did you know Creative Options offers a 
series of virtual parenting classes??? 

 
The first session is: 

 
HOW TO PROVIDE  

SOCIAL EMOTIONAL DISCIPLINE 
 

https://youtu.be/AL9jKp_iC10 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 

In this session, we will look at the difference 
between discipline and punishment.  We will 

talk about teaching your child different 
behaviors to support their discipline. We will 
provide strategies on having conversations 

with children on what to do; tell them the 
behavior expected.  It’s about giving them 

simple language and having respectful kind 
conversations about what to do using age 
appropriate purposeful loving guidance. 

 
  We would like to hear from you if this session 

was helpful.  We will follow up with a short 
survey. 

 
If you would like more information or additional 

resources please reach out to your Family 
Coach. 

 
Next Month Session: ROUTINES 

 

 

https://view.vzaar.com/23273317/download
https://view.vzaar.com/23273321/download
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